
Comprehensive Plan Committee 
Wednesday, December 16, 2020 

6:30 PM @ Town Hall 
 

 
CALL TO ORDER Present were Norm Davis, Ray Cloutier, Barbara Merrill, Cyndi Robbins, Matt Mastrogiacomo, Jen 

Letourneau, Stan Tetenman, and Matt Garside.  Absent was Colleen Verreault. 
 

 
   MINUTES   
   November 18, 2020. Stan Tetenman proposed, Matt Mastrogiacomo seconded.  7-0 approved. 
 

COMMUNICATIONS 
 
 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
Vision discussion.  Several members suggested various changes.   
Section 7 Transportation.  Reviewed this section.  Discussed bridge ratings, accident data, and goals.  Added additional 
information on park and ride opportunities and bus service. 
 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 
 
ANY OTHER BUSINESS 
 
 
CALENDAR  
Next meeting January 20, 2020 at 6:30PM at Town Hall 
 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
 


